
Cartersville High School 

2019 Prom Information 
 

As we head into 2019, many questions begin to arise regarding end of school year events, like the 

Junior/Senior Prom. Our goal at CHS is to make prom a fun and memorable event, and we also want 

everyone to feel both comfortable and safe. To clear up any confusion, we would like to clarify some 

questions regarding the 2019 Cartersville High School Prom.  

Prom will be held at the Clarence Brown Conference Center on March 16, beginning at 7 and ending at 11. 

Senior Walk will be held at 7:30, as it has been in previous years. Parents with tickets will be allowed to 

enter the conference center at 7:15 and will be asked to leave promptly following the Senior Walk.  Prom 

tickets will be $50 per single ticket. Tickets will be sold in the attendance office. They will be sold from 

February through the event. If you wait until March, you may not be able to have a prom t shirt! 

Prom tickets are sold only to students classified as either JUNIORS or SENIORS. Underclassmen are 

welcome as dates. Also, in an effort for all of information for the evening to be accurate and on file, 

those bringing a date who is not a CHS student will need to fill out a form and provide a copy of 

identification of the student BEFORE PROM. All prom attendees must be at least freshman in high 

school, but no dates may be above the age of 20.  

As prom is a formal event, we require formal attire. As you begin dress /suit/tuxedo shopping, please 

keep the following general guidelines in mind: 

Male Guidelines: 

1. Male attire is a suit, sport coat, or tuxedo with a tie. 

2. Shirts should be buttoned to the second button from the collar. 

3. Pants should fit properly and not sag below the waistline. 

4. Dress hats are permitted. 

Female Guidelines:  

1. Two-piece dresses are okay, but no “bra-style” tops—no more than two inches of midriff exposed. 

2. Backless and low-cut backs are permitted, but should not dip lower than the small of the back. 

3. Strapless dresses are okay. 

4. Slits, high-low style dresses, and shorts under skirt styles should be fingertip length. 

5. Use discretion when buying dresses with low cut fronts, lace, mesh, or sheer portions. If in doubt, 

please ask. 

While we will be reasonable in the interpretation of these guidelines, we also want you to exercise good 

judgment. If you are in doubt about attire, please see Mrs. Walker or Mrs. Hawn with a photograph of 

the front and back of the dress in question BEFORE you purchase it. 
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